Applications for Prudhoe jobs

NANA anticipates that there
will be some work available in the
Prudhoe Bay area beginning this
summer. Positions available will
be in catering, housekeeping, and
camp maintenance, and will in-
clude such trades as laborer,
carpenter, electrician, welder,

and equipment operator.
Applications for work are
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available at the NANA office in
Kotzebue, or from the NANA
Development Office in An-
chorage. For more information
and applications contact Al Ber-
nhardt or Marie Osborne at the

NANA Development Office at
4706 Harding Drive, '
Alaska 99517, or phone
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